
 
 

A Message from the White Hall Educators!!! 

Dear families,  

Thank you all for warm valentine wishes! Our 

children had fun exploring Love and Friendship this 

month. We learnt, being a good friend means 

developing skills such as cooperation, sharing, 

giving, and accepting compliments and apologies.  

We hope we all have become more loving, caring, 

and friendlier this month. 

Spring!  We are eager to welcome the warmer 

weather and start enjoying more outdoor activities. The spring rains are almost upon us.  We 

believe the related outdoor physical activities are especially important for our children’s health 

and the development. With that we would like to politely remind families to bring proper 

outdoor clothing for their children.  Since the weather is quickly changing and it is hard to 

predict what the days would shape, we encourage everyone to provide their children’s with 

warm clothing, boots, jackets, mittens, hoody etc., sothe staff can dress your child accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science week: 8th March – 12th March 

Celebration for St. Patrick’s Day on 17th March 2021 

Planting week: 1st – 4th March 2022 

 

Celebration for St. Patrick’s Day on 17th 

March 2022 

Science week: 7th – 11th March 2022 
Physical activities week: 21st – 25th March 

2022 

Monday 28th – 31st 2022  

Free painting day at bright view park 

 



 
 

Reminders: 

❖ Our hours of operation are 6:30 am 

to 6:00 pm  Monday to Friday.  Late pick-

ups are charged @ $1.00 per minute.  

❖ Please drop off your children no 

later than 9:30 am. 

❖ Parents are requested to make their 

payments in the first week of the month; 

after that they will be charge $50 late 

fees. 

❖ Make note of when your subsidy is due for renewal.  If you have any questions, 

concerns, or would like assistance please come see our Director in the office. 

❖ Please inform White Hall Staff (780-484-4008) of any changes in your child’s daily 

routine or situation. 

❖ Please arrive early enough when dropping off or picking up your child.  This allows time 

for the children to get ready. 

❖ We ask that you encourage your child to clean up toys, find their things, change shoes, 

and get ready etc. 

❖ Communicate in a courteous manner.  Politeness is the key to building relationship and 

the success. (Rudeness and profanity are not acceptable, and will not be tolerated) 

Please keep us up to date with your contact information and phone numbers so that we can 

easily contact you when needed. 


